
 

PRESS-RELEASES 

Ambassador of the Argentine Republic visited the Science Development 

Foundation 

 

Science Development Foundation (SDF) under the President of the Republic of 

Azerbaijan expands its international relations and implements concrete plans in the field of 

cooperation. The Foundation has successfully cooperated with Embassy of the Argentine 

Republic in Azerbaijan in last years. 

Executive Director of the Science Development Foundation Mr. Elchin Babayev 

mentioned that the relations between Azerbaijan and Argentina have been developing on a 

sustainable basis, as in other fields, scientific cooperation was established in accordance 

with the requirements of the new era. As a concrete proposal, it was offered to organize 

joint seminars in Baku, Ganja and Nakhchivan in order to strengthen cooperation between 

Azerbaijani and Argentinian scientists. 

Ambassador Carlos Diva characterized political, economic and humanitarian 

relations between both countries established at various levels. Any kind of support will be 

provided for developing effective cooperation between Azerbaijani and Argentinian 

scientists, he said. 
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